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$53,100 GRANT WILL ENABLE NEK-CAP TO CONTINUE SERVICES 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson today announced through their 

Washington offices, a $53,100 grant from the Community Services Administration to NEK-CAP, 

Inc., which is based in Horton. 

It is a three-month refunding grant and will enab1e NEK-CAP to continue the admin-

istration and services currently provided by its programs. 
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